
Come Join Us At DRC! 
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REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED FOR ALL PROGRAMS 

Phone: 250-964-4475  Email: drc@pgdiocese.bc.ca 

 

 

THE JOY OF THE GOSPEL 

REFLECTION AND SHARING 

Thursday, February 5, 12, 
19, 26 

7:00—8:00 pm 

Location:  Bethany 

Fee:  Donation 

Facilitator:  Elizabeth  

                    Poilievre FCJ 

CHRISTIAN MEDITATION 

Monday, February 16, 23 

7:00—8:00 pm 

 

Location:  Bethany 

Fee:  NO FEE 

Facilitator:  Elizabeth  

                    Poilievre FCJ 

God is love, and those who abide in love 
 abide in God, and God abides in them. 

 
1 John 4:16 

 
BOOK DISCUSSION 

 
THE OTHER FACE  

OF GOD 
MARY JO LEDDY 

Tuesdays,  
February 3, 10, 17, 24 

10:00—11:30 am 
 

Location:  Bethany 
Fee:  $5.00 a session or  
             by donation 
Facilitator: Claire  
                    Petrucci 

WHAT’S THE LATEST ON 
ECUMENISM? 

Saturday, Feb. 7 
9:30 am—12:30 pm 

 
Session 2:  The Fruits of  
                      Ecumenism. 
 Greater doctrinal 

understanding 
 Dialogue with other 

Faiths 
 Nostra Aetate (In Our 

Time) - the Declaration 
on the Relation of the 
Church  with Non– 
Christian Religions of the 
Second Vatican Council. 

 
Location:  Nazareth 
Fee:  $15.00 
Facilitator:  Frank Jamin 

MOVIES WITH MEANING 
 

HEAVEN IS FOR REAL 
Sunday, February 15 

1:30 pm 
 

In this movie, Pastor 
Todd Burpe recounts the 

true life story of his 4-
year old son who claims 
to have visited Heaven 

during a near death 
experience. 

 

Popcorn and juice 
provided. 

 
Location:  Sacred Heart  
                Cathedral Hall 
  
Fee: $5.00 or donation 
Facilitators:  Dorothy 
Ryan and Irene Baker 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

From February 13 - 
March 1, 2015, Prince 
George and Northern 
British Columbia will 

play host to 
 2,400 athletes,  

1,000 coaches and 
officials,  

up to 4,500 volunteers,  
hundreds of media  
and thousands of 

visitors. 
 

Domano Renewal 
Centre is pleased to 
welcome  many of 

these visitors and invite 
them to experience the 

beauty, peace and 
hospitality of our 

Centre throughout 
these days. 

 
Please note the 

change of venue to 
Bethany for the 
programs listed. 

 
Regular programing 

will resume on  
March 2, 2015. 


